
 

Monday, 9.17.12 / Dear Staff & Community~ 
 
Hope your week is off to a great start. I'd like to take a moment to 
thank our custodians and maintenance staff for their terrific work over 
the summer, getting our school buildings moved, cleaned, and ready 
for the first weeks of school. They are also doing a great job helping 
with our recycling and composting programs. Please be sure to thank 
our custodians when you see them! Tip of the Week: Print double-
sided. (Go to "Print" > "Properties" or "Preferences" > "Duplex" > 
"on") 
 
Recycling Reminders: 
Need a blue bin? Contact your senior custodian. 
Please take a minute to review all that can be recycled!  

Need a "single stream" recycling label for your blue bin? Contact Meryl 
@ Public Works 
mbrott@cambridgema.gov. (Every bin should have a label, even if your bin says “Paper Only.”)  

 
Harvest Week: 
We are celebrating Harvest Week with fresh, locally-grown food in our 
school cafeterias this week! 
 
Walk-Ride Days: 
Mark your calendars! Next Walk/Ride Day is Friday, September 28th.  
 
Thanks so much for your green efforts in your classrooms & offices. 
Best wishes, 
Kristen 
 
Kristen von Hoffmann 
Sustainability Manager 
Cambridge Public School District 
work: (617) 349-6856 
mobile: (617) 599-7264 
 
http://www3.cpsd.us/sustainability/Sustainability 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/ourservices/recyclingandtrash/curbsidecollections/curbsiderecyclingbasics.aspx
mailto:mbrott@cambridgema.gov

